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  Unit-Dose Packaging

Compounding    
Hormone Consults
Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609
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202 SW 17th Street, Suite A 
Ocala, FL 34471
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The Smarter Way 
to Shop...

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

The smarter way 
to shop...

HealthMarkets Insurance Agency, Inc. is licensed in all states. Service and 
product availability may vary by state. Agents may be compensated based 
on enrollment. No obligation to enroll. We do not offer every plan available 
in your area. Any information we provide is limited to those plans we do 
offer in your area. Please contact Medicare.gov or 1-800-MEDICARE to get 
information on all your options.  ©2023 HealthMarkets   49784a-HM-0623

Call for a FREE QUOTE!

• Health 
• Medicare
• Life Insurance
• Supplemental
• Long-Term Care
• Retirement

(954) 850-1009
MARIANNE EDWARDS

Licensed Insurance Agent 
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ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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KOFC.ORG/JOINUS

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417
Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org

Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510

LIFE INSURANCE • DISABILITY INCOME INSURANCE • LONG-TERM CARE INSURANCE • RETIREMENT ANNUITIES
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

December 29, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
DDEECCEEMMBBEERR  2299,,  22002244  ~~  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  FFAAMMIILLYY  OOFF  JJEESSUUSS,,  MMAARRYY  AANNDD  JJOOSSEEPPHH  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
“Whatever you do,” says St. Paul to the Colossians, “...do it in the name of the Lord Jesus. Give thanks to 

God the Father through Him.” And so it is that we offer our gifts in the Eucharist “through Him, with 
Him, and in Him, in the unity of the Holy Spirit.” 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE HERE!

CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

              
 

• Medicare Advantage and Supplemental Plans 
• Health Insurance for Individuals and Groups 
• Long Term Care 
• Annuities 
• Life Insurance for Final Expense Solutions                                                            

        rdaniel@roldaninsuranceservices.com 
www.roldaninsuranceservices.com 

 
 

Specializing in all your health insurance and Medicare plan needs. 

Roland Daniel 
Independent Insurance Consultant 
Tel. 352-673-5028 
Cell 786-837-3638 

  

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
DDEECCEEMMBBEERR  2299,,  22002244  ~~  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  FFAAMMIILLYY  OOFF  JJEESSUUSS,,  MMAARRYY  AANNDD  JJOOSSEEPPHH  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
CCoouunncciill  ooff  CCaatthhoolliicc  WWoommeenn  

The Adopt A Parking Lot Island ministry 
would like to thank the members of CCW 

for using their time and talent to keep 
Blessed Trinity looking beautiful! 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

  

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
The ultimate aim of Saint Paul’s Letter to the Colossians is to teach the community how to 
deepen its relationship with Christ Jesus. His list of virtues summarizes the ideals of communal 
stewardship: compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. For Paul, practicing 
these virtues opens our hearts to Christ as individuals and as a worshipping community. This is 
how the Christian community ought to live. This is how its members should behave in their 
dealings with others, particularly with fellow believers. As we approach a new year, how might 
we embrace one of these virtues more fully in order to deepen our relationship with Jesus? 

The Holy Family experienced many of the same joys and trials that all parents and children experience 
today. And, so, we can look to this Family for help in our own family lives and see in them a model of 
stewardship in family life. 
  
The Gospel passage from Luke starts by telling us something about Jesus’ parents: “Each year Jesus’ 
parents went to Jerusalem for the feast of the Passover, and when he was 12 years old, they went up               
according to festival custom.” This Family took seriously the stewardship of their time. The “Holy Couple” 
carefully observed the traditions and practice of their Jewish faith and brought up their Son to do the 
same. They worshiped as a family, and with their faith community. And they did so faithfully. 
  
We can take their example to heart by making Sunday Mass attendance a priority for our families, by 
making prayer with our family a priority every day, by making sure that 
we regularly celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation, and by                      
observing in our family life the feasts and fasts appropriate to the                  
liturgical calendar. When we, as families, prioritize our Time with God 
and worship of Him we will be imitating the Holy Family. 
  
On this Feast of the Holy Family, let us reclaim the beauty and                       
importance of family life. Let’s commit to steward our families well in 
the coming year, making time spent with God and practicing our faith 
the most important appointments on our family calendars.  

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Donna Meier 

Luis, Johana & Mana Ochoa-Otalora 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

 

An Army of Stewards for Christmas 
Merry Christmas season to all. 

We, Blessed Trinity, are indebted to so many for making our many Christmas celebrations come alive and up 
lift us. 

We appreciate and thank Colleen Rabe and all the parish choirs and musicians under her direction. 

We thank all our lectors, ministers of the eucharist, sacristans, ushers and church decorators. 

We thank Mr. Scott Bolton, director of Angels in Arms, Mrs. Megan Losito, Principal at Blessed Trinity School, 
Mr. Lou Pereira, President of Trinity Catholic High School and all their staff, students and volunteers for all 
their Christmas spirit and great work. 

We thank Brother’s Keeper, under Mr. Jason Halstead, and all the many, many volunteers who feed the                  
hungry and homeless daily; who spread Christmas joy giving toys to many hundred poor children, meals to 
shut-ins, and donations to make all this possible.  

We thank Ms. Lori Berndt, director of Elder Care and her staff for providing a safe and spirit filled daily life for 
up to 30 frail, elderly five days a week. 

We thank our Life Teen community, under Mrs. Lydia Ross, for inspiring so many of our teens to grow in 
Christ’s love and spread it to their peers. 

We thank Ms. Anna Vanegas and all her volunteer staff, Spanish and English, for their good work in passing 
on the Catholic faith to all our little ones. 

We thank all our volunteers who keep the parish phone answered daily at the front desk and do so many 
other volunteer jobs. 

We thank our parish building committee, under Mr. Chuck Pigeon and our parish maintenance staff under 
Mr. Tim Daly, for overseeing, repairing and beautifying all our parish buildings and grounds.  

We thank all our parish ministries, too many to name, for supporting and building the Kingdom of God, for 
keeping us in permanent prayer and for challenging us to stay connected. 

We thank our parish stewardship committee, under Mr. Matt Ivers, for inspiring us to be growing faithful 
stewards. 

We thank all our ministers to the sick, under Sr. Juliet, for visiting and bringing communion to our sick,                
hundreds of them, every week. 

We thank the 1000 or more involved in so many ways in the growth of our sister parish, Blessed Trinity,                
Nalweyo, Uganda—building village churches, village schools, catechist houses, dormitories for thousands of 
boarders, staff houses for teachers, providing fresh deep water wells, providing a home for 70+ orphans, 
building and supporting two medical clinics and sending hundreds of students all the way from kindergarten 
to university. 

And lastly we thank our deacons and priests and parish staff for all the great work they do publicly and               
behind the scenes to keep our parish alive and well and Christ like.  
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Sunday, December 29th—No Life Night due 
to Christmas break. Come to the 5pm Mass with 
your families and celebrate God’s gift of the                 
eucharist! 

 

Sunday, January 5th— Life Teen Spring                   
Kickoff! Start the new year right with friends, 
games, food, and more! Life Teen is kicking off the 
new year together and we want you to join us. 
Tonight is a great opportunity to bring a friend! 

Medjugorje Trip 2025 
Planning has started for the Spring 2025 trip to             
Medjugorje.  

The group will depart on Sunday, April 20, 2025 
and return on Monday, April 28, 2025. 

If you are interested in going, please contact                 
Katherine Baker at 352.629.8092 or at 
kbaker@blessedtrinity.org 

Father Pat’s 3rd Sacrament Meeting 
Fr. Pat’s 3rd Sacrament meeting will be on                
Sunday, January 12th at 9:55am in the gym. 

This is a mandatory meeting for all parents and 
children that are making their First Holy                      
Communion or Confirmation.  

Please try to make it to 
this meeting but if you 
can’t, there will be a 
make-up meeting on                       
Saturday, January 18th at 
9am in the chapel.  

5th Annual Mass for Life 
Friday, January 17th, 2025 at the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of Mary Queen of the Universe. 

Bilingual Rosary at 11:15am followed by Mass at 
noon. Bishop John Noonan will be the main                 

celebrant.  

Retrouvaille 

Sometimes things can go very wrong in a                   
marriage. Retrouvaille is a program to help 
heal and support married couples                                  
experiencing difficulties, couples broken, 
lonely and hurting. It’s also for couples who 
have separated or divorced and want to try 
again.  

Our next program begins in Winter Park                
January 31-Febuary 2, 2025. Not counseling 
or group therapy. For more information and 
registration, call 352.274.4614. 

All calls and names held in strictest                          
confidence. We invite you to visit our website 
at Retrouvaille.org 

St. Peregrine Mass 
Please join us in praying for a cure for cancer. 
The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
Thursday, January 2nd, at the 5:30pm Mass. 

Medals and holy cards are available before or 
after Mass. Please come and pray with us.  

Sacristans Needed 

Sacristans are needed to set up the altar for 
Mass. We especially need sacristans for the 
Life Teen Mass, Daily Mass at 7:10am and 
5:30pm and for weddings.  

Please prayerfully consider serving at any of 
these Masses. 

For more information call Peggy at 
352.875.3554. 

Children’s Offerings  
It is time to encourage parents to encourage 
their children to bring a gift for God each and 
every week and bring it up to the altar while 
adults are being passed the collection basket. It 
does not have to be money. It really should be 
their gift. At present it is mostly preschoolers 
who come. But the plan was for all youth—
grade school up to and including 12th grade—to 
come to the altar. Encourage them. It is a real 
life learning  experience.  

USED CARS NEEDED 
Blessed Trinity church is looking for used car                     
donations to help needy families. If you are                  
looking to get rid of a used car in good                    
working order, please call Katherine at the 
church office, 352.629.8092. 

Remember any donation to 
the church is a tax deductible 
charitable donation.  

Brother’s Keeper Pantry Needs—January 
4/5 

All of the below are critically needed: 

Cereal                                                                                         
Ramen Noodles                                                            
Laundry Detergent                                                                      
Dish Detergent                                                                       
Toilet Paper                                                                        
Shampoo                                                                              
Shaving Cream 
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new year together and we want you to join us. 
Tonight is a great opportunity to bring a friend! 

Medjugorje Trip 2025 
Planning has started for the Spring 2025 trip to             
Medjugorje.  

The group will depart on Sunday, April 20, 2025 
and return on Monday, April 28, 2025. 

If you are interested in going, please contact                 
Katherine Baker at 352.629.8092 or at 
kbaker@blessedtrinity.org 

Father Pat’s 3rd Sacrament Meeting 
Fr. Pat’s 3rd Sacrament meeting will be on                
Sunday, January 12th at 9:55am in the gym. 

This is a mandatory meeting for all parents and 
children that are making their First Holy                      
Communion or Confirmation.  

Please try to make it to 
this meeting but if you 
can’t, there will be a 
make-up meeting on                       
Saturday, January 18th at 
9am in the chapel.  

5th Annual Mass for Life 
Friday, January 17th, 2025 at the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of Mary Queen of the Universe. 

Bilingual Rosary at 11:15am followed by Mass at 
noon. Bishop John Noonan will be the main                 

celebrant.  

Retrouvaille 

Sometimes things can go very wrong in a                   
marriage. Retrouvaille is a program to help 
heal and support married couples                                  
experiencing difficulties, couples broken, 
lonely and hurting. It’s also for couples who 
have separated or divorced and want to try 
again.  

Our next program begins in Winter Park                
January 31-Febuary 2, 2025. Not counseling 
or group therapy. For more information and 
registration, call 352.274.4614. 

All calls and names held in strictest                          
confidence. We invite you to visit our website 
at Retrouvaille.org 

St. Peregrine Mass 
Please join us in praying for a cure for cancer. 
The monthly devotional Mass to St. Peregrine, 
the patron saint of cancer patients, will be 
Thursday, January 2nd, at the 5:30pm Mass. 

Medals and holy cards are available before or 
after Mass. Please come and pray with us.  

Sacristans Needed 

Sacristans are needed to set up the altar for 
Mass. We especially need sacristans for the 
Life Teen Mass, Daily Mass at 7:10am and 
5:30pm and for weddings.  

Please prayerfully consider serving at any of 
these Masses. 

For more information call Peggy at 
352.875.3554. 

Children’s Offerings  
It is time to encourage parents to encourage 
their children to bring a gift for God each and 
every week and bring it up to the altar while 
adults are being passed the collection basket. It 
does not have to be money. It really should be 
their gift. At present it is mostly preschoolers 
who come. But the plan was for all youth—
grade school up to and including 12th grade—to 
come to the altar. Encourage them. It is a real 
life learning  experience.  

USED CARS NEEDED 
Blessed Trinity church is looking for used car                     
donations to help needy families. If you are                  
looking to get rid of a used car in good                    
working order, please call Katherine at the 
church office, 352.629.8092. 

Remember any donation to 
the church is a tax deductible 
charitable donation.  

Brother’s Keeper Pantry Needs—January 
4/5 

All of the below are critically needed: 

Cereal                                                                                         
Ramen Noodles                                                            
Laundry Detergent                                                                      
Dish Detergent                                                                       
Toilet Paper                                                                        
Shampoo                                                                              
Shaving Cream 



Monday, Dec  30 7:10am      George & Elizette  
           DiRusso (L) 
   5:30pm      Maria & Adolph  
           D’Ambrosio † 

Tuesday, Dec 31 4:00pm      Fr. Michael Sheedy † 
   6:00pm    Fr. Michael O’Keeffe †                                            
    

Wed, Jan 1  7:10am      Harland Mueckler †            
   8:45am      Michael Mazza †  
   11:00am    Karen Dietrich  †                       
   5:00pm      Richard Nappi  † 

Thursday, Jan 2 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Phyllis Weaver † 

Friday, Jan 3  7:10am      Bob Valentine †                     
   5:30pm      Homer Rothfusz †       

Saturday, Jan 4 8:00am      Sisters of IHMR L/D
   4:00pm      John Marren †                        
   6:00pm      Souls in Purgatory 

Sunday, Jan 5  7:10am      Mike Hammel †  
   8:45am      Marilyn Bimonte  †
   11:00am    Vincent & Catherine 
           Cadigan †  
   1:00pm      Spanish Community              
   5:00pm      Jenny Helmett  † 
   

Please pray for Anthony Kernan who has recently passed 
away.  

  

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

AAnnddrreewwssLLeemmeekk                                                     
Tax Services                                           

352.351.8833 

BB--JJ  TTrroopphhiieess                                                                                            
www.bjtrophies.com                                                                            

352.732.2249 

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 3:00am - 4:00am     
Mondays: 1:00am - 2:00am       
Mondays: 2:00am - 3:00am      
Tuesdays: 1:00am - 2:00am 
Thursdays: 3:00am - 4:00am 

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we 
need is for every parish to come before 
Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in holy 
hours of prayer.”  - St. Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

First Saturday Devotion 
All members of the parish are invited to attend 
the first Saturday devotion in honor of the                       
Immaculate Heart of Mary.  

The next devotion will be on January 4, 2025                  
following the 8am Mass.  

Comment Box 
Do you have a thought, idea, comment for any of 
the staff of Blessed Trinity? 

We have a “comment box” inside the                             
Stewardship Center. You can place those                    
comments in the box at any time and we will 
make sure they get to the right staff member. We 
hope this will be another helpful tool we can use 
to keep building our parish community.  

Marriage Preparation 

Preparing for the                          
sacrament of marriage? 
Saturday, February 15 is 
the date for the next 
Blessed Trinity Pre-Cana 
Marriage Preparation program. The program 
runs from 8:00am to 5:00pm in the King of 
Kings building at Blessed Trinity and includes                    
continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is $50 
per couple. 

Register on the Blessed Trinity website,  
https://btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/
ministries/pre-cana/ 

Please note: the next Pre-Cana program will 
not be until April 26, 2025. 

Come Let Us Adore Him 
 
    Advent, Christmas & Epiphany stirs our need to 
worship, adore and praise Jesus our Lord and 
King. 
      
    Blessed Trinity’s charismatic prayer group, 
Fountains of Living Water, invites you to join us 
in lifting up and exalting the Name Above All 
Names. 
      
    Every week we gather for songs of joy and 
praise …which leads to a time of quiet listening 
…which leads to a time of reflecting on the Word 
of God …which leads to a time of sharing faith …
which leads to a closing time for prayer and                  
intercession. 
     
    Come, add your heart to our offering of praise.  
We meet Every Thur., 7-8:30pm, in the Adult 
Day Care.  For info: Richard@ 352-342-2982 or 
Katy@352-342-2983 or email 
i2bxtn@gmail.com. 
 

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 

AALLLLIIAANNCCEE  OOFF  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  

  FFAAMMIILLYY  IINNTTEERRNNAATTIIOONNAALL 

First Friday 
Communion of Reparation Prayer Vigil 

 January 3, 2025 
 

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 
5 SE 17th St., Ocala FL   34471 

 

Fr. Edward Murphy 
Celebrant 
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(in honor of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus) 
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AALLLLIIAANNCCEE  OOFF  TTHHEE  HHOOLLYY  

  FFAAMMIILLYY  IINNTTEERRNNAATTIIOONNAALL 
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

IIss  6600::11--66  

  EEpphh  33::22--33aa,,  55--66  

MMtt  22::11--1122    

DDeecc  2288  //  2299::                   

JJaann  44  //  55::    

JJaann  1111  //  1122::      In memory of Richard Anthony           
          Sindone, Sr.     By Lori Bates 

Please call the Church Office at 
629.8092 x3201 if you would 
like more information on               
placing flowers on the altar.   

                                                                                            

The cherub and white rose decoration in the 
church represents 

This 15th Century German Christmas Poem 
(Author unknown),  

later arranged as the hymn “Lo, How a Rose E’er 
Blooming” 

 
A rose has sprung from a tender root 
From Jesus, as those of old have sung, 

And it bore a flower, 
In the middle of the cold winter. 

 
When half spent was the night 

Isaiah foretold it, the Rose I have in mind; 
Is Mary the pure, the little flower has brought us. 

From God’s eternal wisdom, she bore a child, 
And remained pure. 

 
The Flower so small, whose sweet 

Fragrance fills the air, 
Dispels with glorious splendor the 

Darkness everywhere; 
True Man and truer God, 

Helps us out of all sorrows 
Saves from sin and death. 

 

CHRISTMAS WISHES FROM OUR SISTER PARISH 
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 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  

sseenniioorrss..  77  aamm--55::3300  ppmm                  

MMoonnddaayy--FFrriiddaayy                                    

CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
                      
 
 

Fr. Pat’s 3rd Sacrament Meeting                   
Sunday, January 12                            

9:55am                                                     
Blessed Trinity Gym 

 
 

5th Annual Mass for Life                                          
Friday, January 17                             

Mary Queen of the Universe                
Orlando, Fl. 

 
 
 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Religious Education—Paul Miller 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Legion of Mary                                                             
Donna Palagano     407.547.7632                                              
Canarychick@gmail.com 
 
Life Teen                                                                              
Lydia Ross   352.629.8092                                                            
lross@blessedtrinity.org 
 
Pre Cana                                                                   
Jason & Heidi Jasper         352.441.0743                                            
Jason & Layna Halstead    352.229.0035                           
jason@bkocala.org 
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